
Community Meeting for the Proposed Co-location of Richard T. Crane Medical 
Preparatory High School with Richard T. Crane Technical High School and Chicago 

Talent Development High School
April 13, 2013; 3:00pm-5:00pm

Young High School, 211 S. Laflin Street

CPS Staff in Attendance
Ms. Theresa Plascencia, Chief of West Side High School Network
Mr. Randel Josserand, Deputy Chief of West Side High School Network
Ms. Jadine Chou, Chief Safety and Security Officer
Mr. Paul Osland, Executive Director of Transportation

CPS Presentation
Jadine Chou welcomed everyone and introduced herself as the Chief of Safety and Security. She 
explained the procedures and reviewed the meeting’s handout which included boundary 
information and transitional supports for students. Paul Osland, Executive Director of 
Transportation, shared when the final hearing would be, and discussed procedure for speaking.  
The floor was opened for Public Comment at 3:07pm. At 3:54pm Jadine Chu introduced 
Lieutenant Suzanne Moss, from the Twelfth District of the Chicago Police Department. She 
discussed the increased security supports that will be provided for this action. There was no 
public comment, and the meeting concluded at 5:00 pm.

Brief Summary

The purpose of the meeting was to receive public comments on the proposal to co-locate Richard 
T. Crane Medical Preparatory High School with Richard T. Crane Technical High School and 
Chicago Talent Development High School located at 2245 W. Jackson Boulevard in accordance 
with 105 ILCS 5/34-230.  CPS officials made a presentation regarding this proposal.  There were 
0 community members in attendance and 0 speakers.  


